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The idea that striking employees should receive unemployment benefits goes beyond 

what unemployment insurance was designed for. This expansion will place 

unnecessary financial burdens on the state funds and ultimately, the taxpayers. 

Unions already have funds to pay out during strikes and those funds should be used 

instead. 


